
Congratulations
North Atlanta High School’s Fine and

Performing Arts Department has been
recognized as one of the top programs
in Georgia, earning the #8 spot in the
2025 Niche.com rankings. This honor

reflects the dedication of our
students, the commitment of our
teachers, and the support of our

families. The arts continue to play an
important role in shaping a well-

rounded education for our students,
and this recognition highlights the
value they bring to our community.
Congratulations to everyone who
contributed to this achievement.


